TREASURER’S REPORT

As most of you know | took this post in June at our 2021 annual meeting.

| did this because with COVID and not being able to do much church wise
for over a year | thought | could step up and do this. | hope | am right.
There is a lot to learn, | love numbers and a challenge and have some
great (smart helpers) in Bruce Graving and Curt Quist, so it goes.

With COVID and the fire in the church many things have changed,;
attendance, giving for a couple of things.

| believe when we get back in our sanctuary things will look and feel
better to everyone and we will once again do as we have done in the
past.

We continue to pay down the roof loan from the Trust, the current
balance is $2302.00.

We gave to the Synod at the 10%, same as the previous year. Our budget
for 2022 cut that to 5%.

We have worked hard on this budget and made some very difficult
decisions. | hope you can all understand and support these decisions. |
believe we have a strong church that will come back once COVID
subsides, and we get back into our new sanctuary.

Thank you all for your support and prayers.
Respectfully submitted

Danette Fitzpatrick, Treasurer



